April 1, 2020

Imago Dei
Middle School

Ms. Rosemary Chansky, Chair

Stone Canyon Community Foundation
14496 N. Shaded Stone Place

Oro Valley, AZ 85755

Dear Ms. Chansky,

The scholars of Imago Dei Middle School, their families, the school’s staff, and the Board thank
you and the other Directors for your generous grant of $15,000.00 for our school’s Graduate
Support Program during the coming year. We understand that the funds will be dispersed by
Community Foundation for Southern Arizona.

This grant will be of great value to us in supporting our low-income students in their journey
toward education and training for rewarding, good-paying careers and brighter futures, both for
them and for their families. We are deeply thankful for your support of our mission of breaking
cycles of poverty through education over the years, and for your belief in our work, which
heartens us more than I can say.

We understand that you will evaluate outcomes closely, and that future funding will depend upon
our reporting of measurable incomes. We look forward to reporting back to you on exactly what
your kind gift has accomplished.

Thank you again. Stay well!

Sincerely, 7Zy¢vl¢é 20”./
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Cameron F. Taylor

Head of School ﬁ A«W& J’HOA« Jffl‘ohg J’”f»/}off/

Imago Dei Middle School is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization and acknowledges that no
goods or services were provided to you in return for your contribution. This is your receipt and
should be kept with your tax records.
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